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Dear all, 

 

Happy New Year! We have had a wonderful, albeit chilly, start to the term with lots of exciting 

events happening. 

 

As I’m sure you are aware, we are in the middle of ‘The Great Boothferry Bake-off’. This is a 

fiercely contested annual event that gives the whole school and every child the opportunity to 

design and bake a judged item within their year group. Linked closely to the National Curriculum, 

each age group have a competition, with the winning entry being submitted for our grand final that 

will take place on Friday 17th January. This year our theme is: 
 

 
 

We are very excited to be supporting Goole Vikings Rugby club in their first professional season 

and have based our work around the dietary needs of a sportsman. 

 

EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2. Their task is to create a healthy breakfast bar full of everything a 

professional athlete needs. 

Year 3 and Year 4. Their task is to create a healthy post-game cake. We are thinking muffins/tray 

bakes, with honey, fruit, etc. used a sweetener. 

Year 5 and 6. Their task is to adapt a bread recipe to enhance the healthiness. We are thinking 

wholemeal, chia seeds, etc. They also have to accompany this with a protein filling. 

 

We are thrilled to announce out judges as ex-England international and Goole Vikings Captain Brett 

Ferres, alongside Goole born and bred, Tom Halliday. 

 

Over the next year, the school will be supporting Goole Vikings in a variety of ways, including the 

day before their big cup game against London Broncos, with a ‘Wear something Red/Black’ on 

Friday 24th January. This will be non-uniform with red and black as the theme. 

 

Other events this week have included a wonderful trip to the Houses of Parliament for the school 

council and the annual Young Voices concert for Year Six (who sold out Sheffield arena). The 

children on both trips represented the school beautifully. 

 

Best wishes, 

M Sibley 


